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If a driving range that perhaps requires irrigation where to utilize the same aquifer we are
concerned we will lose the water supply to our house and livestock facilities. And as our home
and livestock operation is pre-existing to this proposed business it is my understanding that
we have priority with regards to water access and supply. I know there is a dam on the
property in question but it is important to note that dam is fed by the same springs and
aquifer that supply water to all the surrounding pre-existing homes and farms. Increased
pressure on the dam will surely impact the water table in a negative manner.The obvious
solution here is that if this driving range is approved the requirement must be that the Rocky
View Water Coop be brought to the property and the driving range uses that as their water
source.

3) Safety & Security. As we have already learned from the encroaching communities of
Calgary and Airdrie, with increased population comes increased crime. By driving more traffic
to the area we are concerned about the safety of ourselves and our home. We have already
had to incur personal costs to try to protect our home by installing an expensive driveway gate
after increased break-ins in the area. With a new business on RR14 that will lead to more
traffic, we will need increased RCMP patrols and regular presence to deter criminal activity.

4)Quality of Life & Preservation of Lifestyle. We have invested in a rural lifestyle because we
prefer the peace and quiet of country living. Our family has farmed in this area for
generations. Establishing our home and farm operation has been at considerable expense, and
the introduction of a commercial business into our neighborhood is of great concern to us. We
feel very strongly that the presence of this business will negatively impact our existing
lifestyle, neighborhood and community. We are concerned that attracting people
unaccustomed to farming will raise concerns around our business operations - whether that
be the safety of our livestock or the cropping practices that we employ on our land (fertilizer &
chemical application, etc). We also do not want the additional traffic and people in our
community as it will be disruptive to our farming operation and way of life.  In our opinion,
urban commercial business/leisure activity is not compatible with the current Farmstead
District designation and we strongly oppose the re-designation of this land use.

Thank you for the opportunity to express our concerns regarding the re-designation of this
land use. In summary, for the reasons above we strongly oppose this re-designation of land
use. If you require further comment, clarification or discussion regarding this matter please
contact me at

Tracy Clark
263101 Range Road 14
Rocky View County, AB

B-1 06517005 PRDP20194577 
SDAB 2020 Dec 23 

Clark letter of support 
Page 3 of 3 




